
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1:  Class 2:     Class 3: Class 4:   
 
Badges:  
 

Headteacher awards:  Iyla, Alex, Matilda, Natty 

 

 

15th March 2024 

 

NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Class 2:    Class 3:   
 

Badges: 
 
Headteacher awards:  Tate, Annabel, Albie, Ellie, Lilly, Morgan 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Many thanks to those parents who were able to join us this week for science week activities.  We are 
aware that we have asked a lot from our parents recently with regard to events and invitations into 
school due to this being such a short half term.  We have been reviewing the calendar of events as we 
know that coming into school puts people under pressure with work and other commitments.  Moving 
forward we will try to make the events calendar more manageable, particularly in March which contains 
a lot of activities.  We have tried really hard to include parents in school activities since the restrictions 
of the pandemic, and to be as welcoming and positive as possible.  If children have not had their parent 
attend, we have always made sure they have someone with them.   We hope moving forward that    
parents will find the invitations to school more manageable.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
 

Best wishes, 
 
Mr Baxter   

 

 Millie (Gold Star) 

Haadi  (Bronze Star)  Peter, Seth  (Silver Star) 

ALL SAINTS 
 

 CLASS 1   -  94% 

 CLASS 2   -  91% 

 CLASS 3   -  92%  

 CLASS 4   -  94% 

NEEDWOOD 
 

CLASS 1  -  95% 
 

CLASS 2  -  97% 
 

CLASS 3  -  99% 
 

ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 Tiffany  (Bronze Cup) 

TO BE PRESENTED AT EASTER SERVICE 

TO BE PRESENTED AT EASTER SERVICE 



 
 

 
 

DIARY 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Events and dates are subject to change but we will always try to stick to dates as much as possible.  
 
 
 
INSET DAYS 2024 - 25 
 
Monday 2

nd
 September 2024 

Tuesday 3
rd

 September 2024 
Friday 20

th
 December 2024 

Friday 4
th
 July 2025 

Monday 21
st
 July 2025 

 
 
 
 
COMIC RELIEF - RED NOSE DAY 
 
On Friday 15th March it will be Comic Relief - Red Nose Day. 

This year, we are asking children to 'Dress up Funny for Money' which is the theme of this year's     
event, for a recommended donation of £1. The link to support this fundraiser can be found below for the 
Forest Family.    
 
Many thanks as always for your support. 
 
Donna Preston is fundraising for Comic Relief (justgiving.com)  
 

20.3.24 EASTER SERVICE  2 - 3 PM IN CHURCH 

20.3.24 PTA EASTER EGG HUNT AND ACTIVITIES 

22.3.24 NO WORSHIP (AWARDS TO BE GIVEN 
OUT AT THE EASTER SERVICE) 

22.3.24 LAST DAY OF TERM 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 3 TRIP 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

13.6.23 PTA TEDDY BEARS PICNIC LUNCHTIME 

3.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM  

17.7.24 PTA PARTY IN THE PLAYGROUND 
3.15—5.30  £5.00 

18.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

18.3.24 BIG PLASTIC COUNT TALLY CHARTS  
RETURN 

18.3.24 FOREST SCHOOL CHILDREN -  
DEER PARK PM 

19.3.24 EASTER SERVICE 2.30 PM   
AND FON RAFFLE 

19.3.24 CHOCOLATE BINGO FOR FAMILIES 
3.30-5.00 PM (FON) 

20.3.24 YEAR 5 BIKEABILITY 

22.3.24 NO WORSHIP (AWARDS TO BE GIVEN 
OUT AT THE EASTER SERVICE) 

22.3.24 LAST DAY OF TERM 

22.5.24 LICHFIELD DIOCESE INSPIRE DAY - 
CLASS 2 TRIP 

3.6.24 LEAVERS PHOTOS 

4.7.24 SPORTS DAY AM 

17.7.24 LEAVERS AND FINAL CELEBRATION 
1.30 PM 

DIARY - NEEDWOOD 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-needwood-cofe-primary-school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rnd24-needwood-cofe-primary-school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=a750d4b2b8724ab689425a4b00e1ca97


 
 

NATIONAL SCIENCE WEEK 
 
Pupils have had a wonderful time participating in many science-focused activities, assemblies and visits 
as part of National Science Week celebrations this week. Many parents who use scientific knowledge 
and skills in their careers have visited both schools and led assemblies and workshops to share           
information about their roles, which has been very inspiring and exciting for the children! Year 5 pupils 
took part in the primary science quiz at John Taylor High School on Monday, and children have enjoyed     
participating in lots of practical science activities with their parents during our 'Science Share’ events too. 
We’d like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Morley, Mr Lewis, Miss Kearns, Mrs Robinson, Mr Wilton and 
Mr Hardwick for their support in helping Miss Williams make science week a huge success.  
Thank you! 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 



 
 

 
 

 

Burton Tennis and Squash Club are offering  Tennis and 
Activity camps over Easter which cater for all levels and 
abilities. All you need to do is scan the barcode to book on.  
 

 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 
 
EASTER SPORTS CAMPS 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMUNITY 


